
 
City of Missoula, Montana 

Item to be Referred to City Council Committee 
 

Committee:  Parks and Conservation 
 
Item:  Splash Montana 50m Pool Liner Replacement 
 
Date:   February 28, 2022 
 
Sponsor(s):  Eric Seagrave 
 
Prepared by: Eric Seagrave 
 
Ward(s) Affected: 

☐ Ward 1 

☐ Ward 2 

☐ Ward 3 

 

☐ All Wards 

☒ Ward 4 

☐ Ward 5 

☐ Ward 6 

 

☐ N/A

 
Action Required: 
Approve and Authorize the Mayor to sign Contract with Aquatic Renovations Systems, Inc. 
(RenoSys) for replacement of the Splash Montana 50m Pool Liner 
 
Recommended Motion(s): 
I move the City Council:  Approve and Authorize the Mayor to sign Contract in the amount of 
$237,920.00 with Aquatic Renovations Systems, Inc. (RenoSys) for replacement of the Splash 
Montana 50m Pool Liner  
 
Timeline: 
Referral to committee: March 7, 2022 
Committee discussion: March 9, 2022 
Council action (or sets hearing): March 14, 2022 
Public Hearing (if required): Click or tap here to enter text. 
Deadline: Click or tap here to enter text. 
 
Background and Alternatives Explored: 
Swimming pool liners have a life expectancy of about 12 years. This information was known at 
the time the City installed the pool.  The 50m pool liner at Splash is now 14 years old and is 
tearing and no longer waterproof. We have applied patches for the last two years and now have 
reached a time where we need to replace. This contract includes the replacement and updating of 
the plastic perimeter gutter covers and lane line anchors. We have sought proposals per City 
procurement policy.  We received two bids and have chosen the qualifying low bid. 
 
Financial Implications: 
This amount is budgeted in the FY2022 Aquatics Capital Improvement fund, for the total of 
$250,000.00.   
 
Links to external websites: 
 
 


